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City Commission
P.0. Box 708
Lawrence, KS 66044

RE: Sidewalk Dining and Hospitality License public hearing on 2/21/12

To the City Commission:

In our recent application for a Sidewalk Dining and Hospitality License we did not include written
statements from adjoining tenants because there is no adjoining building to the north and the adjoining
building to the south was vacant at the time. Your records will show that past applications have

included supporting statements from the tenants to the south and we are unaware of any complaints
regarding our sidewalk dining operation. Therefore we request that our application be approved.

Sincerely, M
C!ay%zh

owner
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